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New Hampshire St. Closure Information Sheet
6th St. – Mass St. to Iowa St. Improvements Project

The City of Lawrence’s MSO Department will soon begin work on New Hampshire St. in the next phase of the 6th St. – Mass St. to Iowa St. Improvements project. 

Below, you can find information on the project as well as a list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) that can help you prepare for this upcoming work. 

Project Information -
Beginning Monday, June 24, City contractors will close New Hampshire St. and 6th St. on the east side of Mass. St. for the next phase of the 6th St. – Mass St. to Iowa St. Improvements project. 

This closure will allow for crews to complete work in the area, including: 

· Pedestrian safety improvements
· Storm sewer replacement
· Traffic signal replacement

Project Timeline –
The City anticipates this project phase to begin on Monday, June 24, 2024, pending weather or other delays. 

The project phase is anticipated to end in mid-September, 2024. 

Closure Information -
During this construction, New Hampshire St. will be closed at 6th St.

New Hampshire St. will remain open from 7th St. at all times to allow local access to City Hall, the Riverfront Parking Garage, Abe & Jakes, and the hotel. 

Contact Information -
Steve Lashley, Senior Project Engineer – slashley@lawrenceks.org
Nick Hoyt, Engineering Program Manager – nhoyt@lawrenceks.org


Learn more about this project: lawrenceks.org/mso/6th-street-construction

(A list of Frequently Asked Questions can be found on the reverse side of this page)

Frequently Asked Questions:

1. What is the purpose of the closure?
The closure of New Hampshire St. allows for contractors to perform work on the improvements at the intersection of 6th St and Mass. St. 

2. When will the New Hampshire St. closure begin?
The repairs are anticipated to start on June 24, 2024, pending weather or other delays. 

3. How long will the closure last?
This phase of the project is anticipated to be completed in mid-September 2024, pending weather or other delays.

4. How will I be informed about updates or changes?
To stay informed on the latest updates and traffic changes, follow the City of Lawrence on social media or sign-up for our Weekly Traffic Update by visiting lawrenceks.org/subscriptions.

5. Who can I contact for more information?
For more information, please contact the project manager, Steven Lashley, via email: slashley@lawrenceks.org
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